St. Edmund's CofE Primary & Nursery School





4th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our school is excited to be joining with many others around the UK to participate in fundraising for Children in Need this year on Friday 15th November 2024.

On this day, your child can come to school wearing spots or stripes. If your child has PE on this day, please can their outfit be suitable for their PE lesson with trainers.

This year's theme is to 'Challenge Yourself'. School Parliament are organising a sponsored obstacle course around the school playground so we can keep 'Moving all Morning' to raise money to support disadvantaged young people across the UK.

Here is our school fundraising page for optional sponsorship/ donations:

https://www.justgiving.com/page/st-edmunds-

<u>1730112215864?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fst-edmunds-1730112215864&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share</u>

Thank you for your continued support

St Edmund's Staff



